
What should I do if I am concerned about my child? 

Make an appointment to speak to your 

child’s class teacher. They may decide 

to liaise with Miss McNaughton, our 

school SENDCO, for further support and 

guidance. 

 

Make an appointment to speak with 

Miss McNaughton, our school SENDCO. 

A meeting may take place with you and 

the adults involved with supporting 

your child in school.  

 

Miss McNaughton can be 

contacted through the school 

office 01642 750318 or by email 

amcnaughton@whinstone.org.uk 

Depending on the level of need your child 

may have, you will be advised 

appropriately. This may mean getting 

further support from other professionals to 

help your child in the best way we can. 


